
Field 4th Qtr Anniversaries 

“Thank you for your 
continued dedication. 

We recognize and 
celebrate our 

employees years of 
service to Spacecon. 

Congratulations!” 

 

  - Robert Yelinski 

Spacecon Region 
President 

 

Employee Service Awards 

Welcome New/Re-Hires! 

COLORADO 

Colorado Springs — Denver — Fort Collins 

Jeremy M. Duerksen 2 

Shaun M. Dyer 3 

Ryan J. Yelinski 5 

Jorge Estrada Robles 5 

Ricardo Saucedo Lomeli 5 

Jose L. Garcia 5 

Jose A. Moreno Rodriguez 6 

Jeronimo Mota Barraza 6 

Evan S. Losee 6 

Oscar Cruz Escalante 7 

Tyler J. Allen 8 

Leopoldo Lopez 13 

Nestor Acosta 13 

Jesus A. Lara Vigil 15 

Reinel Bustamante 16 

Martin Campos A 17 

Jose Garcia 17 

Juan C. Miramontes Nevarez 18 

Bobby L. Adams 20 

Jose De La Rosa Rehired 11/19/19 

Nicole Yelinski 4 

Joe Scalora 4 

Michael R. Lechnir 5 

Ronald M. Terrell 5 

Belinda Seale 5 

Ambrozha Jacox 7 

Brian K. Baumgardner 10 

Ken King 11 

Salary 4th Qtr Anniversaries 
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Let’s get social… 
Take photos of your jobsite, co-workers, and events for work! Then email 

them, along with a blurb about the photo, to nyelinski@spacecon.com. 

Next, like us on Facebook and follow us on Instagram to see your photos!  
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The United States Olympic Museum  
Earns Excellence in Construction Award 
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The Associated Builders and Contractors Rocky Mountain Chapter (ABCRMC) 
celebrated the18th annual Excellence in Construction (EIC) Awards on Friday, October 
25

th
, 2019 at Infinity Park Event Center in Glendale, CO. 

EIC honors the most innovative and outstanding quality merit shop construction projects 
produced by ABC member contractors. Safety, teamwork, and cooperation between 
general contractors, subcontractors, and material suppliers are prerequisites for building 
excellence in any construction project and this event is an opportunity to celebrate the 
incredible work of ABC members. The Rocky Mountain Chapter’s EIC Awards, modeled 
after ABC National’s EIC program, are the first step to compete at the national level. Merit 
and Excellence awards are presented within two categories, Specialty Contractors and 
General Contractors, and are based upon the overall scores of the judges.  

This year we submitted The United States Olympic Museum for the category Exteriors.  
Our team was challenged with building the exterior framing and sheathing of the United 
States Olympic Museum.  The United States Olympic Museum boasts a curving, diving, 
and spiraling frame that was inspired by the movement of athletes.  The complexity of the 
design prompted us to work in a design-assist collaboration with Radius Track 
Corporation for their extensive experience in curved, cold-formed steel framing.   Radius 
Track Corporation modeled, fabricated the curved material, and supplied control points for 
the exterior framing.  Once material arrived on site we proved we were up to the task.   

 
Our team in the field reached out to Hilti to utilize a long-range robotic total station 
so that we could input the precise (Northern/Easting/Height) of each coordinate that 
allowed them to pinpoint the placement of each stud, track, and knuckle within a 
sixteenth of an inch.  The warped frame introduced plenty of challenges that 
allowed us the opportunity to prove we could lift, hoist, and contort with precision 
much like the Olympic heroes that will be celebrated within the walls they built. 
 
Our team earned the Excellence in Construction award, thank you for all your hard 
work and dedication. 

mailto:nyelinski@spacecon.com
https://www.abcrmc.org/about-abc.html
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That’s A Wrap! 
Another year, another decade has come and gone; 

goodbye 2019 and Hello 2020! This year we ended with 

an amazing food drive competition and Holiday Party. 

We donated 4,931 pounds of food!!!! 

Our field collected 2,528 lbs while the Office gathered: 
2,403 lbs. Thank you for your hard work in giving back to 
our communities. 
 
Each year we pick a nonprofit organization to donate our raffle earnings to. This year we selected DBSA (Depression 
and Bipolar Support Alliance) of Colorado Springs. DBSA started with a mother's love of her son. Erik suffered from 
bipolar disorder, and when his life was cut short, his mother, Karen Fallahi, went into action. 
 

She founded the Colorado Springs chapter of the Depression and Bipolar 
Support Alliance (then known as the Depressive and Manic-Depressive 
Association) in 1994, and 4 people attended the first meeting. Today, we 
sponsor 11 free self-help support groups for people living with a variety of 
mood disorders, and their family and friends. 
 
Along with growth and interest in its activities comes the need for more 
volunteers to do the work of operating the library, producing the newsletter, 
and facilitating at support group meetings. Teamwork is essential in our 
operation - if one person is unavailable or not well, another has to be ready 
to take his or her place. In this manner DBSA-CS builds up its people, gives 
them a sense of accomplishment, and offers them chances to exercise 
leadership among their peers, without the fear of criticism or failure. This 
year we donated $5,000 to support DBSA’s mission. 
 
Special thank you to all of our vendors who donated some great prizes 
for our Holiday Party: Jones Heartz, Ahern Rentals, Pioneer Materials, 
American Gypsum, Hilti, Cemco, Ames Taping Tools, L&W Supply, 
Western Interior Supply. 
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Save the date for our 2020 

 HOLIDAY PARTY 

Friday December 11
th

: 3pm-6:30pm 
Douglas County Fairgrounds, in Castle Rock 

 

Come for great food, drinks, friendly 

company, and terrific prizes! 

More information to come.  

We hope you can join us! 
Must be a Spacecon Employee to attend 

This year we were honored to have Kirk Liddell attend to celebrate a great year with us and also to  
celebrate the 50 year anniversary of Irex Corporation.  

Kirk, thank you for attending and sharing in celebrating a wonderful 2019. 


